
 
 
July 5, 2020 Newsletter 
 
Hello, 
 
Attached is a map I received from Matt Berg, our contractor, who found Eurasian water milfoil 
(EWM) again on our lake. The map shows the areas where he found EWM on July 3rd. The 
rooted plants were removed by Matt and Dave Blumer, our other contractor, will be discussing 
treatment options for the bed in the west basin.  
 
When you are boating on the lake, watch for floating fragments. You may also see them near 
your docks or on shore. Please remove them and discard them on land. Let me know when and 
where you find fragments. If you are in doubt whether what you see is EWM, take a picture and 
send it to me or a board member. If you see submerged plants that look like EWM in other areas 
also report those to me or a board member.  
 
The good news is that Matt could not find any EWM in the area that was treated last year. 
 
Ed Wink  
Secretary/Treasurer 
Horseshoe Lake Property Association, Inc. 
 

 


